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This Community Bulletin is intended to serve as an update for upcoming work related to the UWB Student Housing 

project, as well as a means of notifying our campus community of any significant events that may impact the 
sidewalks and streets surrounding the project. 

 

    
Project Address: 
UW Bothell  
Student Housing Project 
18612 Beardslee Boulevard 
Bothell, WA 98011 
 

 
Capstone Development Partners: 
David Torres 
Senior Construction Manager 
dtorres@capstonemail.com 
(720) 788-3902 
 
Andersen Construction Project 
Team: 
Bobby Oman 
Senior Superintendent 
(435) 422-2246 
 
Sam Bernoski 
Project Manager 
(425) 830-4912 
 
UW Project Delivery Group: 
Shannon Thompson 
Project Manager 
thompsha@uw.edu 
(360) 271-9207 
 
Notes: 
If you have any questions about the 
upcoming work on the UW Bothell 
campus regarding the new 
Residential Village Student Housing 
Redevelopment project, please feel 
free to contact us and we would be 
glad to provide any additional 

information. 
 

Construction Activities (04.24 – 04.28): 
The last week of April brings us eight weeks closer to our certificate of 
occupancy for Phase I of this project. At Building A (Summit Hall), unit 
finishes are starting to wrap up as we are working on the final level of 
units and common area spaces. We have elevators ongoing in Building 
A and D that should be completed by mid-May. At Building D (Terrace 
Dining Pavilion), flooring is complete, and food service equipment has 
begun installation. MEPF is continuous as always. Site work has been 
moving quickly with most of the site concrete complete and irrigation 
& planting scheduled to start this week. 
 
Upcoming Shutdowns & Road Disruptions: None at this time. 
 
Progress Photos: 
 

          
Building A Progress 

 

    
Building D Progress 
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